

Important Update: Hydro Rebuild Project on Brenda Drive

Dear Resident,

Greater Sudbury Hydro is committed to continually modernizing and upgrading the local distribution system to better serve you, our customer. You are receiving this letter because we will be working in your neighborhood during the coming month(s).

We are moving toward the completion of the Brenda Drive project, with McNamara Powerline Construction scheduled to begin underground cable installation on Monday, September 15.

The work is expected to take approximately three weeks and will include pulling and terminating cables, as well as installing pad-mounted equipment. Planned outages may be required during this period.

What to expect:

- There may be some noise due to heavy equipment, however all work will conform to the City of Greater Sudbury's noise by-law.
- There may be occasional traffic delays.
- Should any planned power interruptions be necessary, we will provide advance notice.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our Engineering team at engineering@gsuinc.ca or 705-675-7536.

Sincerely,

Serge Robillard

Supervisor - Engineering

Greater Sudbury Hydro